ON TABLE C-9
City Council Meeting
September 25, 2023

re: Item 4.1
From: Merlina Landingin
To: External-Clerks
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Development Variance Permit for 311 Ash Street
Date: Sunday, September 24, 2023 3:30:30 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Merlina Landingin here, I have been living in the building for almost 30 years now.

I enjoy the nature in this beautiful city of New Westminster.

I am wondering how are you going to deal with the Old-Growth tress on the South side of the
building where some wildlife creatures live?

Isn’t it that cutting these tress violates The Tree Protection bylaws?

With regards to the underground parking, there are about 25 occupied parking spaces at the
moment ( give and take), where are the people on the South side going to park?

Please refer also to my previous email dated February 21, 2023.
Thank you for your time.

Merlina
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